
 
LAUC-I Professional Development Committee Report 2004-2005 
 
The members of the committee were: 
John Sisson (02-05) Chair (04-05) 
Collette Ford (03-06) 
Steve MacLeod (04-07) 
Katherine Harvey (04-07) 
 
Our activities this year were focused mostly on the LAUC grants and researching grant-
writing tips for a proposed program.  We have not had any LAUC grant applications from 
UCI for several years. The PDC gave a "Lunch with LAUC" session on applying for the 
LAUC grants in October. We reviewed LAUC Grant applications as a committee in 
January and February.  We spent the Spring working on a plan for a "Lunch with LAUC" 
program on Grant writing but were unable to find a time to schedule it because of our 
intense interview schedule. 
 
As chair I worked on the Librarians at UCI page, giving input on design and training in 
creating faculty profiles.  I also worked served on the LAUC Research and Professional 
Development Committee. We reviewed LAUC grant applications and I helped create a 
LAUC Grant reporting form. I also help work on an updated list of all recipients of 
LAUC grants that was being created confirming who still worked at UCI.  
 
The PDC recommends that the 2005-2006 PDC work on establishing our LAUC-I 
Mentor Program(s) and developing guidelines for a possible LAUC-I mentorship award 


